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Ref: WHITRAP/SUZHOU /EDUCATION/001

20, March, 2013

Subject：Invitation for 2013 International Youth Summer Camp on Chinese World Heritage (17 July to 23 July, 2013)

Dear Sir/Madam:

I am pleased to inform you that the World Heritage Institute of Training and Research for the Asia and the Pacific Region (WHITRAP), under the auspices of UNESCO, is planning to conduct 2013 International Youth Summer Camp on Chinese World Heritage (the tenth session), from 17 July 2013 to 23 July 2013, in Suzhou City ,P.R.China.
In December 2010, the United Nations General Assembly declared 2013 as the United Nations International Year of Water Cooperation (Resolution A/RES/65/154). UN-Water has called upon UNESCO to lead the 2013 United Nations International Year on Water Cooperation, particularly because of the Organization’s unique multidisciplinary approach which blends the natural and social sciences, education, culture and communication. 
In the frame work of UNESCO 5C Strategy, according to World Heritage Convention‘s requirement, the World Heritage thematic camp aims at teaching young people knowledge about World Heritage. Attending this camp, students will visit world heritages sites and the Grand Canal of China, have discussions on topics such as “World Heritage and Peace”, “World Heritage and Environment”, and “World Heritage and Tourism”. All the World heritage lectures, seminars, investigations and researches will broaden young students’ horizon, and motivate their sense of responsibility on the protection of Water and World Heritage.
WHITRAP will cover accommodations, insurance, teaching materials, tuition fees and transportation costs in China for all the students adopted. But the students should pay the airfare of the round trip to China by themselves. 
I would like to ask for your kind cooperation in nominating eligible young students of your country between 13 and 20 years old (maximum of two students) to participate in this summer camp. Please kindly pass the information regarding this summer camp to the related schools in your country so that some students will be recommended. Please send the application form along with recommendation form from the National Commission for UNESCO before 1May, 2013.
If there are any inquiries from those who are interested in this summer camp, please contact WHITRAP directly by fax (+86-512-67552305) or e-mail ff.lu@whitr.org, fj.cao@whitr.org for more information.

Thank you very much in advance for your kind cooperation.                                                

   Yours sincerely,
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                                              XUE Zhijian
                                              Director

Enclosures:

1. General Information

2. Application Form
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